PLEASE READ THE FOLLOWING:

BY ACCEPTING YOUR THS PARKING PASS, YOU AGREE TO THE FOLLOWING
RULES AND REGULATIONS:
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Parking at Tolland High School is a privilege for any student with a valid CT driver’s license. Any student needing a
parking space must submit a completed application with a check for $15.00 fee to the main office. Parking permits will be
assigned in the order that completed applications are received. Students will be issued a Tolland High School hang tag
which must be displayed at all times. The number on the back of the hang tag is representative of the number of their
parking space. Students may park only in the space assigned to them (see map). Student vehicles must NOT be parked in
grass areas, in fire lanes, or areas not assigned. The parking privilege carries the expectation that the student will follow
student parking regulations, arrive to school on time and drive in a safe manner. Students who leave school during the

- school day without authorization, cut class, are tardy to school, drive recklessly, violate the student parking regulations or

violate other THS policies and/or procedures may result in loss of parkmg privileges and dlsc:pllnary action. Failure to park
in the space assigned will result in the car being towed at the owner’s expense.

If a student’s assigned spot is not available (i.e., due to snow, someone else parked in their spot, etc.) and the student parked
in a spot not their own, the student must report to the main office (upon arrival to school) the alternate space number they
parked in and the reason why they.are not parked in their assigned parking space.

During the school day, access to cars, or the parking lots is discouraged. You are only able to go to your car with
permission frem the front office. Remember to bring all your books, homework and lunch money from the car when you
come in in the morning.

The speed limit on school property is 15 mph.

Students are not to loiter in vehicles. After parking their vehicles, students should enter the building.

Smoking in vehicles on school property is not allowed.

Students must resubmit a THS Parking Permit Applacatlon if they change vehicles during the school year. There is no
additional charge to update paperwork. 5

VTH_S is not responsible and does not reimburse for lost, stolen or damaged vehicles and/or damaged articles.

EMERGENCY/FIRE LANES: Lanes closest to the back entrance of the school have been designated as an emergency/fire
lane. Thus, it should remain clear at all times except for bus pick up and drop off. The parking restriction exists during both
school and non-school hours on weekdays and weekends. Those cars parked in the designated emergency/fire lane may be
subject to either loss of parking privileges or fines associated with violations of the Connecticut General Statutes.




